
 

Village Planning Board Meeting – May 10th, 2018 

Village of Bloomfield Planning Board Meeting May 10, 2018 
 
The meeting was opened at 6:30 pm by Chairperson Ken Martin.  Also present were; Sharol Nixon, Tom 
Kugris, and Nikki Every and Estelle Hall 
 
In attendance:  Laura Andolino, Secretary 
 

I. Martin motioned and Every seconded and in was unanimously carried to approve the January 
2018 minutes, as submitted. 

 
II. At the request of the Village Board, the Planning Board reviewed the Village Center District 

(~135.72).  The PB reviewed the map and zoning of the Village Center District and discussed the 
surrounding zoning.   

 
a.  The PB recommends changing the verbiage on pg. 39 E (Building Design) and #5; pg. 40- F 1B 

and F1C:  currently reads as “pre WWII era”; change to “which reflects the historical” 
 

b. The Planning Board was inquiring if the Village Board was looking to redefine the Village 
Center? 

 
The next Planning Board Meeting is scheduled for June 14, 2018 at 6:30pm.   
 
Nixon motioned and Hall seconded to close the Planning Board meeting at 7:35. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Laura Andolino, Secretary 
Planning Board 

 
 


